2024/2025 School Year

Dear Fourth Grader,

Welcome to Fourth Grade! My name is Miss Giangiobbe and I am looking
forward to being your teacher in September. I hope that you will enjoy a nice
summer with your family and friends and will be ready to come to school and
learn the exciting new things planned for you. We will have a lot of fun in math as
we learn more about division and fractions. We will read a lot of fantastic books
and work on becoming even better readers and writers. In science, you will learn
about some interesting topics such as electricity and simple machines. You will
also be learning about the history of New York State and the local history of
Chittenango in Social Studies. I will be your teacher for language arts and math,

while Ms. Rudd will teach social studies and science. It’s going to be great!

This is going to be an exciting year of learning. We will work together to feel good
and be comfortable as we face new challenges. Soon it will be the first day of
school, and I will be waiting for you at our classroom door. Please don’t forget to
practice your math facts and read! Ilook forward to seeing you soon. Below you

will find a list of supplies that you will need for school. Enjoy the summer!

Sincerely,

Miss Giangiobbe
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Our Supplies

Should bring...

-3 one-subject notebooks

-2 composition notebooks
-Pencil box
-Earbuds/headphones

-Glue sticks

-2 boxes of tissues

-2 packages of sharpened pencils

Can bring...

-Own set of markers

-Own set of colored pencils
-Stylus pen

-Ruler

-Extra erasers

Wish list for our class...

-Container of sanitizing wipes
-Extra boxes of tissues
-Expo markers

Parents/Guardians,

I appreciate your support in helping our students be prepared for our year together.

If you are unable to supply your learner with necessary items, please contact me and I

will do my best to help.

I look forward to getting to know your student and helping them to grow and

succeed this year. If you have any questions or concerns throughout the coming

school year, please do not hesitate to contact me. You can reach me through email at

mgiangiobbe@chittenangoschools.org, or contact me via the school at 315-687-2880

and I will return your call as soon as possible.



